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Contact: Melanie Wheelwright	
Direct Line: 01623 457379	
Email: melanie.wheelwright@ashfield.gov.uk
Our Ref: Inspectors Initial Questions	
Your Ref: 
Date:	24/10/2024

Examination of the Ashfield Local Plan
Inspectors: 
Philip Mileham BA (Hons) MA MRTPI
Graham Wyatt BA (Hons) MRTPI

Programme Officer:
Miny Schofield




Dear Inspectors

EXAMINATION OF THE ASHFIELD LOCAL PLAN 2023 – 2040


Further to your letter dated 22nd July 2024 and the Council’s response dated 16 September 2024, please find attached the Infrastructure Delivery Plan Update October 2024, which gives more detailed information in the document appendix on the funding sources for the critical infrastructure projects. The Infrastructure Delivery Plan Update October 2024 has been entered into the Council’s documents as ADC.03 Updated Infrastructure Delivery Plan (also see SEV.36.1) as at Oct 2024.


Next Steps

I trust the above information provides you with clarity on the issues raised, however, should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.


Yours sincerely
[image: Signature of Melanie Wheelwright]
Mrs Melanie Wheelwright CMLI
Forward planning and Economic Growth Team Manager
Address:  Council Offices, Urban Road, Kirkby in Ashfield, Nottingham, NG17 8DA
Telephone:  01623 450000  Fax:  01623 457006  Web:  www.ashfield.gov.uk
If reasonable adjustments are needed to fully engage with the Authority - contact 01623 450000
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